
70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5
City of Barrie

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 118-A-064 Name:

Status:Type: Presentation - CC To Be Introduced

File created: In control:6/20/2018 City Council

On agenda: Final action:6/18/2018 6/18/2018

Title: PRESENTATION TO MICHAEL PROWSE FOR COUNCIL SERVICE

Mayor Lehman and Councillor Ward recognized Michael Prowse’s service as Councillor for Ward 6 for
14 years.  Councillor Ward read a deputation from February 17, 2003 that Mr. Prowse provided to City
Council before being elected concerning the Ferndale Drive Extension.  Mayor Lehman highlighted
the various committees Councillor Prowse sat on and acknowledged his efforts as Chair of the
Finance and Corporate Services Committee to get six budgets approved unanimously.  Mayor
Lehman indicated how this demonstrated Michael’s ability to work with a variety of stakeholders in the
City’s best interest.  The Mayor also advised that this achievement was included in a Standard and
Poors Report.

Mayor Lehman presented Michael with a Ferndale Drive street sign, a Sir Robert Barrie Painting
replication and a framed copy of his February 17, 2003 Deputation to City Council.

Michael thanked Council for the recognition and gifts for his service on City Council. He reflected on
his time as a City Councillor and how he found being part of building the community very rewarding.
He thanked his wife and family for their support over the years and noted the impact being a councillor
has had on family members.  Mr. Prowse also thanked Council for providing him with the unique
opportunity to continue serving the community in the CAO role.
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PRESENTATION TO MICHAEL PROWSE FOR COUNCIL SERVICE

Mayor Lehman and Councillor Ward recognized Michael Prowse’s service as Councillor for Ward 6 for 14
years. Councillor Ward read a deputation from February 17, 2003 that Mr. Prowse provided to City Council
before being elected concerning the Ferndale Drive Extension. Mayor Lehman highlighted the various
committees Councillor Prowse sat on and acknowledged his efforts as Chair of the Finance and Corporate
Services Committee to get six budgets approved unanimously. Mayor Lehman indicated how this
demonstrated Michael’s ability to work with a variety of stakeholders in the City’s best interest. The Mayor
also advised that this achievement was included in a Standard and Poors Report.

Mayor Lehman presented Michael with a Ferndale Drive street sign, a Sir Robert Barrie Painting replication
and a framed copy of his February 17, 2003 Deputation to City Council.

Michael thanked Council for the recognition and gifts for his service on City Council. He reflected on his time
as a City Councillor and how he found being part of building the community very rewarding. He thanked his
wife and family for their support over the years and noted the impact being a councillor has had on family
members. Mr. Prowse also thanked Council for providing him with the unique opportunity to continue serving
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members. Mr. Prowse also thanked Council for providing him with the unique opportunity to continue serving
the community in the CAO role.
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